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On December 20, 2007, the Commission approved the Joint Application and 

Least Cost Routing, Inc.’s (“LCR”) Tariff.  As part of its order, the Commission directed 

Primus Telecommunications, Inc. (“PTI”), and LCR to notify the Commission within ten 

days of the completion of their merger.  On January 10, 2008, PTI filed a Notice of 

Withdrawal of Tariff Filing.  PTI indicated they would re-file the tariffs to conform to the 

anticipated closing date of the merger.  On June 23, 2008, PTI and LCR filed a Status 

Report. The companies stated that they are awaiting requisite state approvals and plan 

to re-file the tariff sheets as noted in their January 10 Notice of Withdrawal.   

The Commission will close the case at this time.  When PTI and LCR re-file the 

tariffs or provide the Commission with additional information, they may file the 

appropriate pleading in the closed case, which will cause the case to reopen. 
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Colleen M. Dale 
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Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 2nd day of January, 2009. 
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